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Dear Ms Webster, 

Thank you for your letter of 21 February and your kind words on my 
appointment as Convener of the Equalities, Human Rights and Civil Justice 
Committee. 
 
I note your comments on the Law Society’s excellent working relationship with 
my predecessor, Kaukab Stewart, and I look forward to maintaining that 
relationship with the Law Society going forward in my new role. 
 
I recognise the Law Society’s interest and engagement in the Committee’s 
scrutiny of the Regulation of Legal Services (Scotland) Bill thus far and would 
welcome an introductory meeting. 
 
Thank you for providing the contact details of your Director of External 
Relations. The Committee clerks will contact Mr Lang directly to set up an 
introductory meeting and will publish these letters on the correspondence 
page on our website. 
 
I look forward to meeting with Mr Lang in due course. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 

Karen Adam MSP 
Convener 
Equalities, Human Rights and Civil Justice Committee 


